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Term 4 in Kelly Club has been great so far!  The children have been enjoying 

lots of outdoor play including group games and sports.  They have learned 

some footy and soccer skills in our Kelly sport sessions, and they have 

enjoyed some fun outdoor group games such as memory tag, banana split 

tiggy and builders and bulldozers. 

We enjoyed a cooking/food theme last week and the children got to make 

their own healthy wraps.  They also decorated biscuits into smiley faces and 

did some marshmallow building. 

This week we celebrated Diwali by doing some beautiful, colourful Diwali 

crafts. 

We are excited to do some more fun themes and activities in Kelly Club 

throughout term 4. 

             

           

 

 

 

Reminder-  

If your child is attending 

on a regular basis, please 

ensure you are making 

permanent bookings. If 

our numbers are at 

capacity for the day your 

request may be declined. 

 

Kelly Club will be CLOSED 

on Monday 31st October 

and Tuesday 1st 

November.  
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